
Police Alert 
Posted: April 3, 2019 
 
CONTACT:  Assistant Chief Robert Byrd,  

PIO, University Police Department  
806-651-2300 

 
 

The WTAMU Police Department is warning of a 
phone scam. The scam is spoofing the UPD phone 
number. The caller tells students they have a warrant 
issued for their arrest and may request information 
such as: 

o Full name 
o Address 
o Date of birth 
o Banking information 

The caller may instruct you to: 
o Obtain a MoneyGram  
o Send photos of yourself 

UPD will NEVER request payment for anything in 
this manner. DO NOT SHARE INFORMATION, 

SEND MONEY or PHOTOS, ETC. 
 

IF YOU RECEIVE ONE OF THESE CALLS, 
HANG UP AND IF YOU HAVE QUESTIONS 
CALL UPD (806-651-2300) IMMEDIATELY 


